
A F T E R  T H E  F E A S T  O F  T H E O P H A N Y

Fr. John will be visiting and blessing homes and businesses in January and
February.

After the waters are blessed on Theophany, it is customary for parishioners to
invite the priest to bring that holy water to their homes to bless it. The priest asks
God to protect those in the home. Sprinkling with holy water rids the home of every
evil, sanctifying it and recovering it for its original purpose of leading us closer to
God.

HOUSE
BLESSINGS

On the day of your house blessing, at
your icon corner (or on a table), please
have the following ready.

A small bowl of clean water (half-
full)
An icon
A candle

House blessings will occur in sections
by zip code.

If you do not see your zip code listed,
or are not available on the assigned
days, please contact the office to
schedule your house blessing.

https://calendar.app.google/JUWEiKaqcdsQnKfP7

S I G N U P

https://calendar.app.google/JUWEiKaqcdsQnKfP7

